
 

 

 

 

DSL/DDSL make an informed decision to contact either: 
 

If a children is in 
immediate danger 

If the concern is 
regarding FGM 

If the concern is 
regarding Prevent 

If the concern needs a 
social care/ LADO 

referral 

All other referrals or 
advice needed from 

Early Help 

Ring 999 Ring 999 Ring GMP Prevent 
Team 0161 8566362 

MASH 0161 253 5678 
 

Bury LADO 
0161 253 6168   

 lado@bury.gov.uk. 

Contact Early Help 
Social Worker Rachel 
Wilson 0161 253 5200 
07773576305 
r.wilson@bury.gov.uk 

 

 Refer to Guidance Refer to Prevent 
Guidance 

Out of Hours:  
0161 253 6606 

 

 

Child in need of 

immediate 

protection: Referrer 

informed 

Section 47 enquiries 

appropriate: 

Referrer informed  

Section 17 enquiries 

appropriate: 

Referrer informed  

 

No formal 

assessment 

required: Referrer 

informed  

 

Appropriate 

emergency action 

taken by social 

worker, police or 

NSPCC 

School action 

Other agency action 

Staff should do everything they can to support social workers/ other external agencies. At all stages, staff should 

keep the child’s circumstances under review (involving the DSL/ DDSL) and referrer if appropriate, to ensure the 

child’s circumstance improve – the child’s best interests must always come first. 

Staff have concerns about a child and take immediate action. Staff speak to 

the Designated Safeguarding Lead and record on CPOMs. If DSL not 

available, report to Deputy DSL. 

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Amy Longstaff 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Jan Thomond 

Safeguarding Link Governors: David Hulme 

Police: Emergency 999/ Police Non-emergency: 101 

NSPCC: 08001111 

Duty Social Worker or other professional worker makes decision about the type of response required 

Identify child at risk 

of significant harm: 

Possible child 

protection plan 

School to consider 

pastoral support 

and or early help 

Identify child in 

need and identify 

appropriate support 

CONCERN ABOUT A CHILD 

mailto:lado@bury.gov.uk
mailto:r.wilson@bury.gov.uk

